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Thursday 25th February 2016 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Years 3 & 4 we need your help! 

I understand that many jobs and life commitments just don’t provide parents with the 
freedom to spend time in the classroom, however, if yours or a family member’s days are 
somewhat flexible, and you are able to give us a little time we would appreciate your help.   
 
Reading for just 10 minutes a day can make a huge difference to a child’s future.  Together, 
we can help children to develop a love of reading!  
 
If you are able to dedicate some of your time to hear children at IVJS read please take a 
moment to fill out the form below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jill Digweed 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent Readers 

Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

Phone number:________________________________________ 

Childs Name: ___________________________________________________________ 

Days and times you are available: ________________________________________ 

          ________________________________________________________________ 
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